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Burke, Ruth A

From: Janel Redman <janelredman@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2018 3:50 PM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Clean air protection

Dear Mr. Crawford, 
I live in Portland, Maine with my husband and two young children. I am writing today (sitting in our house with 
multiple fans blowing on me and contemplating if we I need to purchase a cooling unit for our apartment - a 
thought that never crossed our minds ten years ago when we moved to our home in Portland) to ask you to 
please leave all current clean air protections in place. KEEP Maine in the Ozone Transport  Region. This 
summer is a horrible taste of the damages of climate change and one of the only hopes our Earth has is for 
strong laws and protections for our atmosphere. I want my children and future grandchildren to be safe and have 
a healthy environment.  
 
Thank you, 
Janel Redman 
222 Danforth St 
PORTLAND, ME 


